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www.cngc.com

October 4, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Cascade Natural Gas Hedge Plan-Supplemental 
       Docket No. UG-210711 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for filing is Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s (Cascade or Company) supplemental 
filing containing the Company’s corporate derivative policy. Cascade has also amended its 
retrospective report to correct an error in the gain/loss calculation that was filed on September 
15, 2021. 

The Company therefore requests that the documents contained in the spreadsheet marked 
confidential that are identified with the cover page as “Confidential per WAC 480-07-160” 
be treated as confidential under the provisions of WAC 480-07-160, as they each contain 
sensitive commercial information.  

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (509) 734-4589. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Mark Sellers-Vaughn 

Mark Sellers-Vaughn 
Manager, Supply Resource Planning 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
mark.sellers-vaughn@cngc.com 
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Hedge Plan 
UG-210711-CNGC-REVISED-RETROSPECTIVE-REPORT-WORKBOOK-10-04-2021(C).xlsx 
UG-210711-CNGC-REVISED-RETROSPECTIVE-REPORT-WORKBOOK-10-04-2021(R).pdf 
UG-210711-CNGC-CORPORATE-DERIVATIVES-POLICY-10-04-2021(C).pdf 
UG-210711-CNGC-CORPORATE-DERIVATIVES-POLICY-10-04-2021(R).pdf 


